

GOVERNMENT FINANCE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION

Distinguished Budget Presentation Award

PRESENTED TO

MUNICIPALITY OF MIDDLESEX CENTRE Ontario

For the Fiscal Year Beginning

January 01, 2022

Christopher P. Movill

Executive Director



The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada

presents this

CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION FOR BUDGET PREPARATION

to

Municipality of Middlesex Centre MUNICIPALITY OF MIDDLESEX CENTRE, Ontario



The Certificate of Recognition for Budget Preparation is presented by the Government Finance Officers Association to those individuals who have been instrumental in their government unit achieving a Distinguished Budget Presentation Award. The Distinguished Budget Presentation Award, which is the highest award in governmental budgeting, is presented to those government units whose budgets are judged to adhere to program standards

Executive Director

Christopher P. Morrill

Date:

May 31, 2022